P.O. BOX 2703 STANWOOD, WA 98292 425-308-5881 laurel@holbeckconstruction.com

May 9, 2024

Jeff Killip
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Received Records Management May 10, 2024

Subject: Capital Improvement Surcharge First Quarter 2024 Report

Dear Commission:

Camano Hills Water Company, Inc. wishes to file our First Quarter Report with the commission for docket No. UW101817

Please find the following:

- 1. Capital Improvement Surcharge Quarterly Report
- 2. 3 Bank Statements
- 3. Amended Capital Improvement Surcharge First Quarter 2024 Report

Please call me at (425) 308-5881 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Laurel Holbeck Laurel Holbeck, Secretary Camano Hills Water Company

Enclosures: Quarterly Report for First Quarter 2024